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• What an incredible weekend for the French Honor Society – Our event raised almost $2000 for the 
Be Like Brit Foundation. Mrs. Anderson would like to thank her students for sharing their 
incredible talents Friday evening – it was amazing to come together in the spirit of giving and song! 
Mrs. Anderson says this evening was an incredible success due to the hard work of all those 
involved and she is eternally grateful to all her students and colleagues for their help! Special 
thanks to Ms. Reilly on sound, Lee Ricca on lights, Dan Yershov on sound and Ms. Tomei on strings! 
Very special thanks to the emcees and the teachers who tried to speak French! Can’t wait to do it 
again next year!!! 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 


